HPD ICRC Commissioners

From: Barbara Szalay (Mirrop) _ >

Sent: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 4:39 AM
To: Rodriguez, Lisa; HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Redistricting--District 8

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Thank you for your service. Nice to meet you all at the D8 hearing. The most important
thing for my neighborhood Lost Creek is not to divide us. We are bounded by 360 to the
east; unincorporated county to the north (Knollwood and Camelot); Woods of Westlake to
the south (also part of the COA); and Barton Creek (the creek not the street) to the west.
the 'hood of Lost Creek is on both sides of Lost Creek Blvd. We have about 1260 homes.

Barbara Szalay (Mirrop)
Retired Attorney at Law,
Texas State Bar No. 19597575

99th Citizen Police Academy Graduate; Member, 100 Club; Supporter, Save Austin Now, Greater Austin Crime Commission, Wounded Warriors, Texas Public Policy
Foundation, Community First, Texas Paralyzed Veterans, Presbyterian Children's Home, Sheriff's Association, and The Leadership Institute; Secretary of County-Wide Women's
Group; Past Member, Lost Creek Limited District Stratus Committee, Friends of Lost Creek, Lost Creek Neighborhood Association Marshall Tract and Welcoming Committees;
Past Board Member of Forest Trail Booster Club, Westbank Girl Scout Service Unit, and Friends of Westbank Library; Former LCNA Liaison to the Lost Creek MUD/LD;
Immediate Past Chair, Lost Creek Speed Mitigation Group; Co-Founder, Lost Creek Civic Organization; 27 year resident of Lost Creek.
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“It is a mistake to think that moving fast is the same
as actually going somewhere.” — Steve Goodier
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